
Public Comment on H.51, H.175, H.214 

April 23, 2019 

 

Dear Legislators, 

 

I stood at the voting booth during election time with a poster telling voters to Vote for the 

Climate.  See the attached photo of my sign.  I said it is the most important decision in 

your life time.  I voted for people that I felt had the guts to stand up and fight for the 

issues about climate change.  Now I’m finding out that not only does the Vermont 

Legislators not have the backbone to do the fight, but they don’t even want any of the 

bills to come there way.  I’m furious.  I promise that fury will play out in the next 

election if you don’t get off your butts and pass the three bills about the fossil fuel 

infrastructure: H.51, H.175 and H.214.   

 

I’m so tired of politicians not listening to their constituents.  If you are too tired to do the 

work, then retire and get out of our way of those that care about these issues.   

 

Looking away is a crime against humanity.  This was my other political sign for many 

climate change rallies.  Please, stand up for humanity.  Stand up for the children of this 

planet that will be inheriting the devastating effects of climate change.  Stand up for what 

we are asking of you and do your job! 

 

Sincerely fighting mad, 

Carole Petrillo 

Thetford Center, VT 05075 

 


